
 
January 11, 2023  
 
Chair 
Mayors and Councilmembers Association 
City of Healdsburg 
401 Grove Street 
Healdsburg, CA 95448 
 
Dear Chair, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am applying for the ABAG Executive Board Alternate 
position as well as the Child Care Planning Council seat. I am hoping that my many 
years as an attorney working with various agencies and my prior service on the Child 
Care Planning Council will be of service to these positions.  
 
During my twelve years as a San Francisco Public Defender I interacted with many 
agencies in order to seek services for my clients. I have similarly interacted with many 
agencies in Sonoma County while trying to secure services for domestic violence 
survivors with children since I relocated in 2013.  I was appointed to the Child Care 
Planning Council by Supervisor Carrillo in 2013 and served nearly two years, to include 
being public policy co-chair. Additionally I have served on a number of childcare related 
nonprofit boards to include River To Coast Children’s Services and Child Parent 
Institute.  
 
I am looking forward to meeting and working with you and hopefully being of service to 
these positions. If you have questions, please find my e-mail below. Thank you very 
much for you consideration.  
 
All Best, 
 
 
signed 
Stephen Zollman 
Sebastopol Council Member 
szollman@cityofsebastopol.org 
 
 


	signed
	Stephen Zollman
	Sebastopol Council Member
	szollman@cityofsebastopol.org

